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COVID-19 Public Health Emergency 
State Fair Hearing Requests  

Timeframe Changes 

 

From March 1, 2020 through the end of the COVID-
19 public health emergency: 
 

You are now allowed up to an additional 120 days 
to request a State Fair Hearing (i.e. initial 120 day 
timeframe plus an additional 120 days, for a total 
of 240 days). 

 

 

Reference: DHCS Information Notice 20-11:  Emergency State Fair 

Hearing Timeframe Changes 

 

 

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Documents/Behavioral-Health-Information-Notice-20-11-Emergency-State-Fair-Hearings.pdf
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Documents/Behavioral-Health-Information-Notice-20-11-Emergency-State-Fair-Hearings.pdf

